
 

 

February 25, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Frank J. Mautino 
34701 1375 N Avenue 
Spring Valley, IL 64362 
 
 
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY & EMAIL 
 
Hon. Grant E. Wehrli 
State Rep. 41st Dist. 
228 – N Stratton Building 
Springfield, IL 62706 
 
 Re: Follow-up to Letter dated February 1, 2016 
 
Dear Representative Wehrli: 
 

I am writing to give you an update regarding your request for information dated February 
1, 2016.  Please be advised that I have retained Bill Roberts and his law firm, Hinshaw & 
Culbertson LLP, as well as other professionals, to assist me with the examination of my closed 
campaign committee’s files, receipts, checks, and all other relevant documents  that will enable  
me to respond accurately to the your inquiries.  Considering the scope of your request, and the 
seriousness with which we take your request, we have been working expeditiously and will 
continue to do so during the next few weeks in order to respond to your letter.  Please be assured 
that I am working diligently to respond and to clear up this matter as quickly as possible. 

 
 Thank your for your consideration and patience.   
 

Sincerely, 
 

Frank J. Mautino 
 

Frank J. Mautino 
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